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The bill requires various establishments, specified in the bill, to
display a poster that provides information regarding human
trafficking, including what it is and what resources victims have
for getting help, in a conspicuous place near the entrance of the
establishment, starting March 1, 2019. Any establishment required
to display the poster that fails to do so will be subject to the
penalty provisions of this bill.

The Department of Public Safety shall create the poster before
January 1, 2019, and make it available for print on the
department's website.

This bill is similar to HB 261 (2017).


